
 

  

 

 
 

 
  

   
 

  
   

 
  

   

  

  

 

    
     

 

 

 

 

          

            

           

              

        

      

             

           

           

 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
      

  
   

  
 

    
  

   
 

  

Did you know Fluvanna County Public 
Schools has a 4-Year Old Program? 

Our Vision 
An educational 

partnership comprised If you are the parent/guardian of a child 
of highly qualified 

educators, responsive living in Fluvanna County, he/she may be 
learners, supportive 

parents, and a 
eligible for our program! community dedicated 

to lifelong learning Children must be 4 years old by Sept. 30, 2020 to be 
through responsibility 

eligible for screening. and respect. 

 Our program provides early intervention through a 
high quality 4 year old program. 

 We provide services to promote social, emotional, 
and academic development. 

 Our program has an educational partnership and 
combined application with Head Start. 

 

Space is limited for the 2020-2021 school year. 

Interested in more 
information? Call West Central Primary School 

to request an application—434-510-1016. 

Priority application deadline is April 3, 2020 
For additional 

You may also access the application online at:information, or to 
request an www.fluco.org 

application for the 
2020-2021 school 
year, please contact: 

The Fluvanna County School Board is committed to nondiscrimination with regard to sex, gender, race, 

color, national origin, disability, religion, ancestry, age, marital status, genetic information, or any other 

characteristic protected by law. This commitment will prevail in all of its policies and practices concerning 
West Central 
Primary 

staff, students, educational programs and services, and individuals and entities with whom the Board does 

business. The Executive Director of Human Resources/Student Services/Operations is designated as the 

responsible person (Compliance Officer) regarding assurances of nondiscrimination. Any complaint alleging 

discrimination based on a disability shall be directed to the Director of Special Education (the Section 504 

Coordinator). Both may be reached at the following address: 14455 James Madison Highway, Palmyra, VA 

22963; telephone (434) 589-8208. The Fluvanna County School Board is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

434-510-1016 

www.fluco.org

